
 
Bhumi Poojan Ceremony of Sports Complex  

August 7, 2025 
On August 7, 2025 a Bhumi Poojan Ceremony was held at Adani Public School, Mundra to 
inaugurate the construction of a new sports complex. The ceremony took place on the school 
Football ground, with the foundation stone being laid at 12.30 p.m. by worthy Principal Sir 
amidst shloka chanting, Bhumi Poojan rituals and evoking almighty’s blessings 
 
The event was attended by various dignitaries, including the (Director, APSM) Ms. Ami Shah, 
(Principal – cum – Director, APSM) Mr. Hemant Kumar Sharma, (Vice Principal, APSM) Dr. 
Renu Patidar, coordinators and members of the school's management committee. Students 
and faculty members were also present, cheering as the foundation stone was laid. The 
ceremony began with a traditional puja to bless the project and ensure its successful 
completion. 

The complex will serve as a hub for physical education and will be accessible to all students, 
from elementary to high school. The school's administration believes this new facility will 
help foster a culture of fitness and sportsmanship. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


